
Dear House Judiciary Committee: 

I am writing in support of HB 3075-1 to ensure smooth implementation of Measure 114.  I 
voted for Measure 114 as did the majority of voters at that time, and the courts have now 
found it to be constitutional.  I am eager to see it implemented as soon as possible to 
achieve its goal of promoting safe handling of firearms and saving lives.  HB 3075-1 will help 
ensure a smoother and more rapid implementation of Measure 114 now that it has survived 
judicial scrutiny, and I urge you to pass it out of committee as rapidly as possible. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Gary Reiness 


